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Announcements
Vicki:  Masters of Education

            Began last year-

            65 actively engaged students     9 inactive now

            29 EBD  12Elem  26 Sec.

            MAE  Day School Admissions  (3)

Mary J.  Reading License

              Required courses

1.0 K-8 Reading Methods

1.0 Reading and Writing in the Content Area

  .5  K-12 Literature in the Classroom

1.0 Reading Assessment

1.0 Reading Clinical and Leadership Seminar

Joy        Technology Certificate


    WEC    4 courses

                Learned that other colleges are having low enrollment

                What is the board’s feeling about the need for this certificate?

Susan     Learning Disabilities Major

              2 additional courses- offered in summer

              Will begin Fall 2004

Jeanine   Eye to the Future

               Girls grades 5-8

               Nov. 

              GEMS program

              Augsburg College with NASA

               Opportunity for social support

               3 summers so far

               continues through school year

Jacki Brickman, adjunct faculty is offering a Classroom Management workshop on 2 Saturdays  9-3   Oct. 11 and 25

Lynn:  Review of the NCATE process

               Conceptual Framework

              6 Standards

Dispositions self evaluation survey

Board members completed the survey with eyes of a professional thinking     about the dispositions our student need so that they are effective student teachers and teachers. 

Conceptual Framework overview by Vicki

            Small group discussions:

            Suggestions will be reviewed by the NCATE group

